FATHER C.C. BOYLE COUNCIL #4698 NEWS, VIEWS and MUSINGS March 2024



Knights4698.org (ctrl+click to follow link)

Greetings Brother Knights

March has already started with two events already in the rear view mirror. We had a very successful Comedy Night last Saturday thanks to our chairman Rob Mertens and had some brothers march in the Tinley Parade last Sunday. Thanks to Rob and all the men that helped with the set up, clean up and running of the comedy event to make it a great event. Thanks to all the Sir Knights and brothers that marched in the parade.

The rest of March will be just as busy starting this Thursday with our first regular business meeting. Please bring your food donations for the 40 Cans for Lent program and make sure you give Dan Kavanaugh your T-shirt size for the free shirt we are making for this year's program.

Our council will be helping with the stations of the cross at St. George this Friday at 7PM. We will also be voting on the resolution that Dan Kavanaugh read at our last business meeting to donate \$2500 to the Robert Mercado family.

Please also bring your entry fee for the Knight Out to X Golf on March 23rd if you plan on attending. Ken Karczewski who is organizing the event for us will be collecting. Ken will also be bringing corned beef sandwiches from Winstons to celebrate St. Patrick's Day.

Lastly, please see Bob Sajewski at the meeting or contact him via email or text and tell him how many tickets you would like for our 225 Dinner on April 20th. Bob can be reached at rsajewski@sbcglobal.net or (815) 530-0219.

I hope to see you all on Thursday

Vivat Jesus,

John Sajewski Grand Knight Knights of Columbus #4698

Chaplain's message

Our Lenten journey continues with a brief stop by St Patrick where we encounter O'Flaherty at the local pub, who has consumed his share of martinis and likewise with each one, placed all the olives in a jar. Once the jar was filled and he gets ready to leave, one of the regular patrons was puzzled and asked him what that was all about? To which O'Flaherty said," Oh... nothing. My wife just sent me out for a jar of olives."

We near the midpoint of Lent where amidst our disciplines of walking in the footsteps of Christ, we rejoice in the victory He has claimed for us. In this, we shouldn't think less of ourselves as not having value, by rather, thinking of ourselves less. The gifts we are given, we are given to share. Let us go forth allowing Christ to take lasting root in our families and pay it forward.

Vivat Jesus

Deacon Tom

"So faith, hope, love remain, these three; but the greatest of these is love." - 1 Corinthians 13

Events approaching

03/07 Regular business meeting

03/08 Stations of the Cross at St. George

3/14 Officers Meeting

03/21 Regular business meeting

03/23 Knight Out at X-Golf

04/20 225 Club dinner and raffle